

Bobbie Noonan's October Newsletter



2024

Happy October everyone. We have a busy month planned. Please take a few minutes to see what is happening this month. Your children are doing great and have really adjusted to their classrooms. Never hesitate to reach out if you have any questions!

School Closed:

School will be closed on Monday, October 14th for a staff training day.

Each year the Bobbie Noonan's Staff is required to attend at least 15 hours of in-service.

Normal Tuition is due this week. Thank you!

Important Upcoming Event:

Our <u>Picture Days</u> will be on Thursday, October 24th and Friday, October 25th! We will let you know which day your child will be taking their picture soon.



Please Help:

Now that the weather is getting much cooler and the children are wearing new outerwear, please remember to label all of these items for us. We appreciate your assistance! We <u>cannot</u> be responsible for any lost items. Also, please make sure that an extra change of clothes for your child is in your child's backpack and is for the appropriate season. It is very important that every child has a change of clothes in their backpack in case of spills or accidents. They feel much more comfortable in their own clothes. Thank you so much for your help with this matter.

Trunk or Treat:

On Thursday, October 31st we will have a Halloween party for the children. This will include Trunk or Treat at 11:00am. This festivity will be held in our parking lot. We will send out a sign-up sheet for those who would like to participate. You will have to decorate your car and have treats for 60 if you are interested in participating! Volunteers may also dress up in appropriate costumes. ALL children may attend from 9-12 if they are not normally scheduled.

To celebrate the holiday, please dress your child in his or her costume. We ask that Costume Masks should not be worn to school. Many of our little ones are frightened by masks and the children find Halloween just as enjoyable without the mask. We are discouraging costumes that are violent or gruesome in nature as well.

Please send your child to school in their costume. Day care parents, please have an extra change of clothes to change into after the party and if possible please have your child wear the change of clothing under their costume. Please send a larger bag to hold your child's costume in for after the party. We will play games, trick or treat, trunk or treat and enjoy Halloween books and songs.

Number of children in each room:

Nursery (Katrina and Sam) - 15

Juniors (Denise and Ruby) - 18

Pre-k (Ashley and Ruth) - 20

Kindergarten (Riley) - 6

Total amount of Teachers = 8

Halloween Treats:

Classroom treats need to adhere to our all-natural food policy. Absolutely no candy is allowed. Bringing treats on party days is optional. Some suggestions are: small trinkets, bubbles, stickers, goldfish, veggie straws, spider rings, bracelets, tattoos, coloring books, juicy juice boxes...

Happy Birthday to the following...

Miss Riley - 10/7

Emilia - 10/14

Wesson 10/18

Ruthie - 10/20

Emery - 10/24